
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
December 14, 2007 

RE:  TSC Auto ID Technology Co. Ltd. 

FCC ID:  VTV2007003 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) The Form 731, line 4, lists Power Shao as the person to receive the Grant. But Les Lei is listed 
as the Grantee code contact. Please either confirm if Power Shao is the person designated to 
receive the Grant, or provide a corrected Form 731. 

2.) FYI: For most Part 15 devices except 15.247, 15.407 you do not need to supply RF power on 
the Application form. Give your engineer a rest. 

3.) Please review the Internal Photos. May I please have better, clearer photos? 
4.) Please review your Test Report plots in section 4.1.4 and 4.2.7. May I please have better, 

clearer plots? 
5.) Please review your frequency stability over temperature tests. This does not appear to 

conform to the requirements of ANSI C63.4 with regard to intentional radiators. Please pay 
particular attention to Section 13 and Annex H. 

6.) Please be sure to include Occupied Bandwidth and Band Edge plots. Occupied BW should be 
included in all Part 15 Test Reports per FCC’s interpretation of ANSI C63.4. 

7.) FYI: This may be a good opportunity to review all your testing procedures, test report 
boilerplate, and bring them up to FCC’s current expectations. FCC has increased their 
technical review capabilities and are looking specifically for non-compliance with FCC’s current 
testing guidelines. Please make sure all your internal test procedures reference both ANSI 
C63.4 and FCC published guidelines as necessary. 

8.) I have received three separate Manuals. Which one shall I evaluate for this filing? 
 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President  
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application 
termination. Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may 
be viewed from the Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your 
response to be processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the 
AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time 
and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


